
 

 

 
 

 

Parish Priest :    

Fr Frank O’Loughlin 

SUNDAY MASSES : 6.00pm (Sat) Vigil Mass; 9am & 11am (Children’s Liturgy 9am Mass) 

WEEKDAYS :                 Mon      Mass  Funeral      11am          Mark Russell  dec’d 

             Mon      Mass                      5pm           (Convent) 

                           Tues      Mass                      9.30am   

      Wed      Comm Service     9.30am   

                    Thurs    Comm Service     9.30am   

                Fri       Comm Service     9.30am         

EUCHARIST  MINISTERS :               

30 /9        6pm    J  Sexton,  B  Scott,  F  Meade 

                9am    D  Weddell,  B  Carmody,  J  Standish 

              11am    M  Murtagh,  L  Warner,  M  Whelan,  T  McKenna 

7 /10        6pm    H  McGrath,  S  Bartl,  Z  Burgess 

  9am     M  Phillips,  M  McCartney,  G  Griffiiths,  C  Battista 

       11am      C  Hill,  B  Bracchi,  I  Morgan,  N  Camera 

READERS :            
 

30 /9      6pm    H  McGrath  &  B  Murphy    9am       J  Noonan  &  S  Humphrey 

     11am      K  Allen  &  C  Ellingworth 

7 /10       6pm    H  Rolfe  &  F  Meade             9am      J  Standish  &  P  Hetherington 

           11am       P  Wassell  &  T  McKenna      

SACRED HEART 

SANDRINGHAM 
30th    September 2012 

Presbytery   9598 1511 

School         9598  9322 

Email :  domecc.sand@bigpond.com 

www.sandringhamcatholic.org.au 

PARISH   NOTICES       

26th   SUNDAY  0f   ORDINARY  TIME 

READINGS  NEXT  SUNDAY : 1st  Reading .. ...  Book of  Gemesis      2:18-24 

                2nd Reading .. ... Letter to Hebrews        2:9-11  

        Gospel   .        . ... Mark                        10:2-16   



REMEXIO  CHRISTMAS  APPEAL      
 

The annual Christmas Appeal has been launched for the families in our twin 

parish in Remexio, East Timor.  Father David, the parish priest of Remexio, recently 

visited Sandringham and spoke at Masses. 
 

His commitment to improving the lives of those in his community, especially 

the poorest people, was obvious.  Fr David spoke of the reality of poverty in East 

Timor and inspired many of us to do what we can to improve the lives of our near-

est neighbours.   

As the Christmas season approaches, we have the opportunity to make this 

feast an even happier occasion for those in our twin parish. 

    As happened last year, fliers and envelopes have been distributed to school 

families and are available after Masses this week.  

        We ask that all donations are returned by  NEXT WEEKEND of October 6 & 

7, so that the money can be sent to Fr David for distribution in time for Christmas.   

        Unfortunately, there has been a change in Australian Government regulations 

regarding tax deductibility for this type of donation, which is now unable to be 

claimed.   

       We trust that your past generosity will continue again this year as you provide 

gifts for families in great need.    Thank you                       Social  Justice  Grp 
 

  We welcome Fr Pat Kearney  
this weekend, our Visiting Priest. 

HOLY HOUR :  Friday Oct 5th  9am to 10am 

9am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and 
 Quiet  Prayer 
9.30am Communion Service followed by the  
 recitation of the Rosary 
10am       Conclusion of the Holy Hour 

BISHOP  BARBARA  DARLING will be 

preaching at an Evening Prayer Service at All Souls 
Church Sandringham, TODAY  SUNDAY at 5pm. 
   Anyone  interested in attending will be most 
welcome.                                   All  Souls 



FR  FRANK  OVERSEAS  : 

  Fr Frank will be in Italy, France,  
Belgium and England over the next 
five weeks.   

Fr Peter Conroy and Fr Pat Kearney 
will be filling in for Fr Frank. 

CUPPAS’  NEXT  SUNDAY :   
Cuppas’ in the foyer after the  9am 
and 11am Masses next  Sunday.    

All welcome! 

OPENING CELEBRATION MASS 
at SACRED HEART CHURCH 322 
Bell St, Preston— Monday 1st 
October : 

All are invited to the Opening Celebration 
Mass of the National Abgoriginal Torres 
Strait Islander Catholic Council Assembly. 

Over 250 Aboriginal and Torres Strait   Is-
lander Catholics from all around Australia 
are coming to celebrate the Two Ways  of 
faith in cultural ceremony. 

This ceremony will not come to Melbourne 
for another 20 years. 

PRIESTS’  RETIREMENT   
FOUNDATION  : 
Thank you for the $1,230 donated to 
the Foundation recently. 

EMPLOYMENT WANTED 

Mature, articulate and professional 
parishioner with exemplary skills in 
all office administration including:            

 bookkeeping,  databases,     
customer liaison,  stock control,  
website administration,  sales  
and marketing   

to name a few, is seeking fulltime 
employment. 

If you can assist, please phone  

Jane Standish on  

9598 2790 or email at 
 standish@bigpond.net.au  

Thank you 
 

WELLSPRINGS  for  WOMEN : 

      Many thanks for your generous 
response to the card sale.  

$655 was raised for the Presentation 
Sisters Project for women in         
Dandenong. 

Sr. Judy Bellesini, with us at the week-
end , is now a volunteer there. 

Special thanks to Barbara Gravina, 
Sue Wilson and Angela Stubbs who 
made all this possible. 
 
Clare Corcoran 
 

standish@bigpond.net.au


THE  SICK :     Marie Wood,  Andrew Noone,   Fr Adrian Lyons,  Mariette Carey,    

Max Ager,      Michael Kein,     Timothy Sim,    Barry Ross,     John  Lo Piccolo,   

Darryl  Wigney,  Agnes McGann,   Robyn Fenton,  Christine Wright,    Graeme 

Keys,    Sr Pauline O’Callaghan,    Jenni North,  Doug Pain 

RECENTLY  DECEASED :  Douglas Hall Clark (Ray’s father),  Mark Russell,  

Patsy Dunn 

ANNIVERSARIES :   Mary Rita O’Grady,  Lancelot O’Grady,  Bro Andrew,   

Raymond Grimmer,  Stanley Connors 

COLLECTION   COUNTERS :   

THIS WEEK:    Team 4:    P  Thorp,    R  Clark,  M  Love,    J  McCartney,  P  Myers 

NEXT WEEK:    Team 5:   M  Cobal,    M  Holland,  A  Power,   N  Jencik 
 

CHURCH   PREPARATION   TEAM  :   

          30/9       J  Sexton        Flowers   :      L  Cobal 

          7/10       J  Iskander  &  M  Hillman              Flowers   :      M  Ryan 

 

CHURCH  TEA/COFFEE TEAM:    

   7/10   9am       Gilda Griffiths,  Annette Howlett,  Heni Perera 

                         11am       Gina Claxton,   Carmel Hill 

 

    We respectfully acknowledge the Australian Aboriginal peoples and 

especially the Boonerwrung people of the Kulin Nation,  who are the  

traditional owners and custodians of the Sandringham area. 


